
To our Neighbors and Constituents at Calloway Cove (Washington Heights) Apartments


Update regarding the Calloway Cove (Washington Heights) Fire

Date: July 29, 2019

From: Brenda A. Priestly Jackson, District 10 Councilmember and Neighbor


Constituents and neighbors, whose housing is impacted by the Calloway Cove (Washington 
Heights) fire that occurred on July 23, 2019, may contact Jacksonville Area Legal Aid (JALA) for 
assistance. Please contact Suzanne Garrow, Esquire, Fair Housing Unit Coordinator, at (904) 
356-8371 (ext. 374) and suzanne.garrow@jaxlegalaid.org with your concerns and questions. 
The JALA Fair Housing Unit has appointments available Tuesday mornings and Wednesday 
afternoons weekly.
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